
April 6, 1998 

 

 

 

Mr. David Giammarco 

Financial Post 

3575 Kaneff Crescent 

Suite 1011 

Mississauga, ONTARIO L5A 3Y5 

CANADA 

 

Dear David: 

 

Per our recent conversation, I have enclosed our advisories from the past six months (October 

1997-March 1998). 

 

I have been informed that the FBI headquarter files on E. Howard Hunt have been reviewed and will 

be transferred to the National Archives and Records Administration in the near future. 

 

I hope this helpful to you.  Please do not hesitate to contact me at (202) 724-0088, ext. 253 if you 

have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosures 


